GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA

PLANNING DEPARTMENT
dhkhkhkhdhk
No. PLR. 109/2007/321 Dated Shillong, the 29™ June, 2010.
From: Shri.Barkos Warjri,.A.S.

Additional Chief Secretary to the Govt. of Meghalaya,
i/c Planning Department.

To:
The Deputy Commissioner, East Khasi Hills District/West Khasi Hills
District/ West Garo Hills District / East Garo Hills District/Jaintia Hills
District/ South Garo Hills District and Ri Bhoi District.

Subject: Status on Convergence activities

Sir,

The Govt. of India has time and again stressed on the importance of
convergence of developmental activities for the success of development schemes/
programmes in the rural areas. This is more so with the launching of programme like the
National Rural Employment Scheme (NREGS) and the Backward Region Grant Fund
(BRGF) by the Government of India. It is, however, learnt that the DCs sometimes find
it difficult in planning out convergence activities, as most of the District officers are not
aware of the kind of funds that are available with them during a given year, until the
actual fund are release, often towards the end of the year.

You are requested to furnish a note on the status of convergence activities in
respect of your District, highlighting the difficulties/problems faced in this aspect so that
corrective measures can be taken. |

Kindly furnish the information within a week of receiving this letter.
Reply may also be sent by E-Mail to “planning-shil-meg@nic.in”

Yours faithfully,

—

Additional Chief Secretary to the Govt. of Meghalaya,
1/c Planning Department.
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No. PLR. 109/2007/321-A Dated Shillong, the 28" June, 2010.
Copy to:
1. P.S. to the Chief Secretary for kind information of the Chief Secretary.
2. Principal Secretary to the Govt. of Meghalaya, C&RD Deptt for information .
3. Director, C&RD Department for information

By orders etc.,

Additional Chi€t Secretary to the Govt. of Meghalaya,

i/c Planning Department.
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